
 

05.25.18 SOE Newsletter 
 

Course Validation 
If you are teaching a summer class, please do not forget to validate your course evaluations online.   
 

Grades in!! 
All of the SOE grades for Spring, 2018 were entered by Tuesday!! Woo hoo!! Even the pesky 
independent study grades were in. Thank you to everyone for your efforts to complete grading and 
enter grades on time.   
 

Memorial Day Weekend 
Have a safe and happy Memorial Day Weekend. Drake is closed on Monday, but re-opens for 
business bright and early Tuesday morning.   
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